
FOI213 Response  

Request  

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHSFT, 

Could you please provide answers to the following two questions.  

Q1. Is your Trust working within an Integrated Care Partnership (ICP)?  

Q2. If YES, then please provide answers to the following additional questions: 

a) What is the name of the ICP? 

b) What other organisations are members of the ICP? 

c) Who at your Trust sits on the ICP Board? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Response  

Q1. Is your Trust working within an Integrated Care Partnership (ICP)?  

From August 2020, the Boards of Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, 

Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Groups (CCG) and Birmingham Women’s and 

Children’s NHS Foundation Trust have agreed to work together to scope what an integrated care 

partnership/provider collaborative approach would look like for mental health services across 

Birmingham and Solihull.  

Please note that the works toward this still in progress and no formal ICP or Provider Collaborative 

exists at present.  

 Q2. If YES, then please provide answers to the following additional questions: 

a) What is the name of the ICP? 

As stated in Q1, we have not yet formed a formal ICP – we are currently referring to this potential 

development as ‘Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Provider Collaborative’.  

b) What other organisations are members of the ICP? 

As stated above, we have not formed a formal ICP but are working with Birmingham and Solihull 

CCG and Birmingham Women’s and Children’s NHS Foundation Trust to scope this.  

c) Who at your Trust sits on the ICP Board? 

Mental Health Provider Collaborative Programme Board – Executive leads are the Chief Executive 

and the Executive Director of Strategy, People and Partnerships 

Mental Health Provider Collaborative Steering Group – Executive Director of Strategy, People and 

Partnerships 

 

 

 

 


